
Year 1 and 2 Homework 

Homework is an important part of school life. It is used as a means of 

supporting children to revisit and remember things they have learnt in 

class. This in turn helps them to be able to boost their recall, and secure 

their understanding of a variety of knowledge and skills. 

 

Homework is also used to develop the children’s thinking skills and 

confidence with a variety of activities. 

 

In Year 1 and 2 we use a combination of paper based homework, (which 

once completed at home needs to be stuck into their homework books 

before returning to school) and online homework using Purple Mash and 

My Maths. Your child has been set up with login details and these will be 

sent home in readiness for the online activities. Please keep these login 

details in a safe place. Your children will initially need help logging on, 

but will need to develop independence in doing this themselves.  

 

Homework is usually set on Mondays, with the table below detailing 

which homework will be sent and when.  

 

Homework type Date set Return by: 

Paper based 12.9.22 20.9.22 

Online 19.9.22 27.9.22 

Paper based 26.9.22 4.9.22 

Online 3.10.22 11.10.22 

Paper based 10.10.22 18.10.22 

Online 17.10.22 30.10.22 

 

If you have any questions regarding homework please either speak to 

your child’s class teacher or email us Y1-

2Department@scargill.derbyshire.sch.uk  
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